Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) – disability discrimination complaints
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked for:

·       The total number of complaints to Leicester City Council regarding disability discrimination since your records began
·       If possible, could the type of discrimination be further grouped into these categories: 
o   Disability discrimination relating to public transport
o   Disability discrimination relating to private transport 
o   Disability discrimination relating to private businesses 
o   Disability discrimination relating to public spaces
Answer:
The Council’s corporate complaints team do not hold any formal complaints that have been submitted around the above areas. This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
